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8/2/2010

Salud, 
  
Hope you had a great European holiday!  I am writing to express my disappointment concerning 
the LUDC.  Particularly Modification 21 the beach stairways and ramps.  I understand no new 
private ramps or stairways for emergency access.  Existing ones will be gone soon, as people will 
only be allowed to maintain 50% of the structure and only for the existing life of the structure.  It 
all boils down to  the loss of emergency access for our firefighters, sherriff's office, and 
paramedics.  This is so troubling! 
    
Lack of any process for the public is equally troubling.  I really think the Gav Pac and local 
planning areas should have their day in the sun.  Giving up our local control to the Coastal 
Commission is just wrong.  That is why we voted for you, to make those tough decisions!!! I 
hope you can respect this position and reject the Coast Commission Staff take over. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Scott Coffman 
Battalion Chief (retired) 


